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Dear Parents/carers 

The forecast is good for Wednesday so we will have our Key Stage one 

and Foundation 2 sports day on Wednesday at 1.30pm.    Keep your 

fingers crossed! 

Summer Term 2.2 2016 

Dates for your Diary 

 Mon 4th July –F2 trip      

Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

 Mon 4th July-ECC graduation 

assemblies 

 Tues 5th July-100%  class        

attendance Bowling 

 Tues 5th July-Adult Ed for 

parents -Gardening 

 Tues 5th July –SEND reviews 

 Wed 6th July –KS1 and F2 

sports day 

 Wed 6th July-5JH Devil’s 

Kitchen at Sirius Academy 

 Wed 6th July-Y6 with Rev 

Copley 

 Thurs 7th July-Y6 in London 

 Thurs 7th July– Exhibition of 

Children’s work 3.10pm in 

Hall 

 Fri 8th July –Official Opening 

of the  school for school. 

 Mon 11th July– Scarborough 

House points trip 

 Mon 11th July– 1.15pm-1JL 

assembly for parents 

 Tues 12th July-1.45pm Crea-

tive afternoon 

 Tues 12th July– Governors 

Standards meeting 

 Wed 13th– 100% Attendance 

assemblies 

 Wed 13th July-Y6 Graduation  

 Thurs 14th July-Wider Opps 

Y4 concert to parents 

 Thurs 14th July-Story Hunters 

parents in library 

 Fri 15th July-End of Year 

Awards ceremony 

 Mon 18th July-Transition 

week –Y6 to Sirius 

 Finish for Summer Friday 

22nd July at 3.10pm 

 Back to school Monday 5th 

September 

 Finish Christmas last day  

Friday 16th December 2016 

Attendance is improving but what about getting to school on time? We need 

all children to be in school by 8.55am.  5 minutes late each day means 

25minutes lost per week. 

 

Art Exhibition 
Come and have a look at what your children have been doing 

in school.   Exhibition in school hall at 3,15pm Thursday 7th 

July– Foundation to Year 5. (Year 6 will be in London on this 

day) 

Holidays in Term Time 
The Government advice to schools about fining parents/carers for taking term time 

holidays is that they expect schools to  continue to fine parents/carers.  The DFE 

states that the recent legal findings in the Isle of Wight where the judge said that 

90% attendance was satisfactory, was wrong, as the DFE state that 96% attendance 

is only average and that any time taken for holidays in school time is detrimental to 

a child’s education. 

Year 5 
Year 5 will soon be moving up into Year 6, in fact on Monday 18th July 

they will move into their new classes.  As you know, over the past few 

years year 6 have been wearing a different uniform to the rest of the school. 

The uniform was chosen by a past Year 6 as they felt they needed to show 

that they were getting ready for senior school. The uniform comprises of a    

knitted V-neck jumper with the Francis Askew logo stitched on, a long 

sleeved collared shirt and a striped Francis Askew tie.  The tie and jumper 

can only be purchased from our suppliers, CS Enterprises.  We have already 

sent the order forms out to you but these must be sent back as soon as     

possible so that your children have the correct uniform for September. You 

may also order on line. If you already have the new uniform, your child 

may wear it from Monday 18th July 2016. 


